
 

 
 
 
 

USPS Distinctive Communicator Awards 
 
 

Each year the United States Power Squadrons® Communications 
Committee reviews Squadron and District newsletters and websites and 
selects those which merit special recognition for sustained quality 
throughout the year that not only promotes life within the United States 
Power Squadrons® but also instills interest and inspires and encourages 
members of the public to take courses and join our organization. 
 
This achievement is recognized with the Distinctive Communicator Awards 
logo. There is one award for newsletters and one award for websites and is 
intended to recognize those publications and websites that meet or exceed 
defined award criteria. 
 
The Cape Fear Sail & Power Squadron has won the Distinctive 
Communicator Newsletter Award every year since it started in 2006. And, 
has won the Distinctive Communicator Website Award every year since it 
started in 2011. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

(past awards are below) 
 
 
 
 
 
 



        
 

        
 

       
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

America’s Boating Club® and logo are trademarks of the United States Power Squadrons® 
©2024 Cape Fear Sail & Power Squadron, United States Power Squadrons® 

 
 

Revised January 12, 2024 

 

   


